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Notice of production delays for 1 HP to 3 HP induction motors:  

 
 

With the recovery of the global economy and manufacturing industries as more and 
more countries recover from the COVID-19 pandemic, in addition to the increased demand 
of our GTR products, serious shortage of raw materials (notably specific plastics and metals) 
are now seen worldwide due to increased demand in other manufacturing businesses.   
  
 Despite efforts to increase the production capacities at Nissei Corporation, we are 
experiencing shortage of specific parts for our induction motor line-up.  
 
 We would like to place notice to all of our dear partners and customers regarding the 
potential delays of orders involving the below lineup:  
   

Targets and Details:  
 
1. Target Models:  

〇0.75kW (1 Horse power )  3 Phase gear motors 
〇1.5kW (2 Horse power )  3 Phase gear motors 
〇2.2ｋW (3 Horse power)   3 Phase gear motors.  

2. Affected order time frame:  
〇Orders placed from today (July 21st, 2021) up to October 31st, 2021. 

 
※Nissei corporation shall announce updates on this matter once available. 
 
For any questions or more details, please contact your local service office or representative.  
 
We are terribly sorry for the inconvenience.  


